
1

Hector Soto

From: Teresa Barnard <barnardt@reecenichols.com>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:44 AM

To: Hector Soto

Subject: RE: Special Event

Attachments: Barricades.jpg; Ellermania Map.jpg

CAUTION! This is an EXTERNAL email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Here are the food truck sticker numbers 

 

KC Cajun - No 0188 

 

Hungry Hatch - No 0200 

 

Urban Knife – 0111 

 

We are waiting for the Waffler.  I also left Jim a message and he then left me a message reiterating where the 

barricades needed to be.  We will not be blocking the ramp to 2nd as shown on the map I sent last 

week.  Attached are to barricades. 

 

 

From: Hector Soto <Hector.Soto@cityofls.net>  

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:22 AM 

To: Teresa Barnard <barnardt@reecenichols.com> 

Subject: RE: Special Event 

 

I’ve attached the full letter from July 12th, but have singled out the comment I referenced in my previous email 

below.  Please also note the comment in the letter regarding the food trucks needing the referenced inspection sticker. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Hector Soto, AICP  | Senior Planner 

220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1238 |cityofLS.net | Hector.Soto@cityofls.net 

 
 

From: Hector Soto  

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:19 AM 


